Town of West Tisbury

West Tisbury, MA 02575

July 10, 2023

To: The Howes House Building Committee

From: The West Tisbury Historic District Commission

The Historic District Commission cannot approve any plan that is not in accardance with our published
design guidelines, in particular the published guidelines concerning Massing and Size.

For over 40 years we have adhered closely to these guidelines to ensure the preservation of the Historic
District for future generations. The vast majority of Massachusetts historic districts employ these
guidelines.

Any future plans should be in accordance with the guidelines observed by the Historic District
Commission.

We enclose a copy of those published guidelines and look forward to working with you toward the
successful completion of your project.

Sincerely,

Chair, Sean Conley

And the members of the West Tisbury Historic District Commission

Board of Selectmen P. O. Box 278 5086960102 Planning Board P. O. Box 278 508-696-0149
Conservation Commission P. O. Box 278 508-696-6404 Treasurer P. O. Box 278 508-696-0108
Board of Health P. Q. Box 278 5086960105 Board of Assessors P. O. Box 264 5086960101
Town Clerk P. O. Box 278 5086960148 Town Accountant P. O, Box 278 508-696-0106
Fax 5086960103
Respectfull

Nancy Dolg; Secretary
Approved on
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